
Vacy Public School  

P & C Association Meeting 

14th May 2019 

 

Meeting Opened at 7.10pm 

Apologies – Maree Greaves, Jamie Maddox, Penny Evans and Kristy Grainger 

Present – Loren Herrmann, Paul Parker, Joe Thompson, Eleesha Pereira, Karen Fonti, Cassie Allison, Belinda 

Smith, Vanessa Barwick and Jamie Babic  

 

Previous Minutes  

Accepted  

Moved: K. Fonti 

Second: E. Pereira 

 

Business Arising 

Karen to order school shades – this week, letter will be sent out to parents 

Playground is completed however still a bit of work to finish off the surrounds. Launch date booked in for 24th 

May at 9.30am with assembly. Will contact John Millburn, David Gillespie and Dungog Chronicle to see if they 

would like to attend. 

Struggling to get volunteers for canteen. Canteen will have to shut on the days that we have no volunteers. 

 

Principal Report 

Heidi Watson is no longer able to run the uniform shop. Need a new volunteer to take over. 

Cassie Allison advised that she would take over the roll. 

Moved: J. Thompson 

Second: K. Fonti 

Accepted 

 

Pre-service (student) teachers are on Jamie’s class. We have one female currently and a male to arrive in week 

7. 

 

Dungog High School students will be commencing work experience also. 

 

Reports will come out at the end of the term – 2nd last day of term 

 

4 x staff attending ‘Connecting to Country’ in week 5 for professional learning for 3 days. This will increase 

staff’s knowledge of aboriginal culture. Another 4 staff to attend in term 4. 

 

Election to be held in school this Saturday. 

 

 

 

 



 

Treasurer’s Report 

P&C April 

$9735.87 Open 

$9989.98 Close 

 

Canteen April 

$6577.43 Open 

$7105.34 Close 

 

Accepted  

Moved: P. Parker 

Second: K. Fonti 

 

Fundraiser Plan 

Billy Cart Derby 

$770 made from the gumboot toss. Thanks to the Allison family for donations prizes and trophy. It was very 

busy again this year and the raffle tickets worked to ensure people had paid. Stall did run out of change. 

Tocal 

Wrap up meeting to be held. We have received some feedback advising us of some things we could do better 

in future. Joe has sent thankyou email to Wendy (organiser) 

Dance 

Winter Dance – 15th June (joe sent sms to Penny asking if she could organise) 

 

 

New Business 

 

Staff had 2 days training and were able finish a lot of work.  

Karen, Maree and Jamie have another day of interviews with audit team. 

Wellbeing course being offered to staff. 

 

ANZAC Day – good turn out from students and families. 

 

Jamie has been accepted into a 3-year training program that once completed will see her awarded the title of 

Highly Accomplished Teacher.  

 

Mesh for barrier for front gate. 

 

Meeting Closed: 8.08pm   Next Meeting: 11th June Tuesday 2019 @ 7pm 


